
 

 

 

HRH/MHi/SVS                   13 September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

DATES FOR YEAR 6 OPEN MORNING AND EVENING FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 
 

 Open Morning for prospective students:  Thursday 22 September 2016 - 9.15 am – 11.45am 

 Open Evening:  Thursday 6 October 2016 - 5.00 pm - 7.00 pm 

The closing date for making an admission application is Monday 31 October 2016 

 
We appreciate how difficult it is for you to make a decision about the most appropriate secondary school for 
your child, particularly if you are unable able to see the school in action on a normal school day.  Once 
again, this year, we are departing from the tradition of evening visits to our primary schools and are looking 
to open our doors to all prospective parents and students with the offer of an open morning.  You are 
cordially invited to visit our school on Thursday 22 September 2016.  We hope you will take this opportunity 
to get a real sense of what makes our school so special by coming and chatting to our students, staff and the 
leadership team of the school.  We strongly recommend that you come and see what the school has to offer, 
visit lessons and take a guided tour.  The leadership team will be available to answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
Should you wish to take advantage of this morning I urge you to contact the school on Doncaster (01302) 
885811 as a matter of urgency to book a time to visit.  The visits will take place every 15 minutes from 
9:15 am until 11.45.  The last visit will be scheduled before lunch at 11:15 am. 
 
In addition to the open morning, there will be an information evening for parents and students where we will 
give a more formal introductory talk about school life and the wide range of learning opportunities available 
to our students to be held on Thursday 6 October 2016.  Members of the teaching staff will be available to 
elaborate on the school curriculum offer and discuss the specific needs of individual students.  To 
accommodate as many parents as possible the evening will run from 5pm until 7pm and there will be two 
presentations time slots available during the evening that can be booked on arrival.. 
 
You will find a copy of our school prospectus on our website, but should you require any further information 
about the school please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 



 
 

 

 

 
 

REPLY SLIP - HUNGERHILL SCHOOL - YEAR 6 
PARENTS’ OPEN EVENING - THURSDAY 5 OCTOBER 
2016 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS SLIP TO YOUR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
RECEPTION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 
 
 
Name of Child:   …………………………………………………………………………….……. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer:  …………………………………………………………………….……. 
 
 
Telephone Contact Number:  …………………………………………………………….…….. 
 
 
Primary School:  …………………………………………………………………………….……. 
 
 
 
I will / will not* be attending the Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 6 October 2016. 

 
 

Thank you 
 


